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* From the start of next week Mr Pritchard will be visiting the local primary schools to meet with the
Year 6 Pupils who will be joining us in September. This is very exciting times for those new students

and families and we look forward to welcoming them all in September.

® Online booking will be sent out in due course ready for our evening being held in
school on the . Please look out for this and book your tickets, it will be a fabulous evening
for all!

e Areminder to any Year 11 students who need help with sourcing a suit or dress for prom, please get
in touch with the Reception Staff who can make a referral on your behalf for prom attire hire. We are
using Prom Alley if you wish to take a look.

e We will also be sending a note home to existing students in Year 7,8,9 and 10 about a

which will be held on the in school. This will be an opportunity for our students to
try on samples of the new uniform which is changing in September. More details to follow.

e All KS3 Geography students have been given homework this week. This comprises of a glossary to
write out and learn and an ILP (Independent Learning Project). The students know about the
deadlines which should be written on their paper copy. All homework can also be found on Teams and
| have emailed it to all parents too. Thank you for your support. Miss Lythe.

e We are thrilled that our selected Year 9 Art Bytes artworks are on display in a bespoke exhibition at
the Arnolfini in Bristol. It is FREE entry and open 11-6pm daily. We would love for our community to
visit this special exhibition, and if you do pop along, please get in touch with photographs that we can
share on our social media channels. Mrs Slater.

¢ We would like to announce our new which takes place every between

in room 3. It is open to all students.

e Andover College’s next open event on . Thisis an on
campus, in person event. To attend, all students will need to register for the event
by visiting Open Events - Andover College | Hampshire. All year groups welcome!

¢ We have had a fantastic response to our upcoming Theatre trip to see

It is wonderful that we can finally take our students to these events again, we are all very excited.

e Year 7 parent’s evening is being held in school on Thursday 16th June at 17.30.
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